
File No. 19-0882

INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
relative to the feasibility and costs of providing free feminine hygiene products at all restrooms in 
City-owned facilities.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Blumenfield - Rodriguez):

INSTRUCT the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP) and the Department of General 
Services to report on the feasibility and costs of providing free feminine hygiene products at all 
restrooms in City-owned facilities, and to identify any City-owned facilities that currently offer free 
feminine hygiene products.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has submitted a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: Yes

For:
Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 
Arroyo Seco Neighborhood Council 
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 
Voices of 90037 Neighborhood Council

SUMMARY

At its regular meeting held on January 22, 2020, the Information, Technology, and General 
Services Committee considered Motion (Blumenfield - Rodriguez) relative to the feasibility and 
costs associated with providing feminine hygiene products at no cost to patrons at all restrooms 
located within City-owned facilities. The RAP has reported that free feminine hygiene products 
are made available to City camp participants, and that park patrons rely on purchasing 
feminine hygiene products from machines at minimal cost.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve 
the recommendation contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now submitted to 
the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
LEE YES
BLUMENFIELD YES 
RODRIGUEZ YES
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